
10/11/18 
 
Dear Families, 
 
 
This Friday, October 12, is an EARLY RELEASE DAY.  Walkers can leaveThis Friday, October 12, is an EARLY RELEASE DAY.  Walkers can leave  
the building at 1:15 p.m. and bus students will leave the building at 1:20the building at 1:15 p.m. and bus students will leave the building at 1:20  
p.m.p.m.  
  
Monday, October 15, 1st-grade students will be going to The Little Farmer for a field trip.  PleaseMonday, October 15, 1st-grade students will be going to The Little Farmer for a field trip.  Please  
remember to send a lunch with your child, unless you signed up for a school cold lunch.remember to send a lunch with your child, unless you signed up for a school cold lunch.  
    
Tuesday, October 16, the second night of Parent Teacher Conferences will be held from 4:00 - 7:30Tuesday, October 16, the second night of Parent Teacher Conferences will be held from 4:00 - 7:30  
p.m.    You should have received information if you are scheduled for a conference.p.m.    You should have received information if you are scheduled for a conference.    
  
Remember ​Grandparent's and Special Friends​ ​Day, ​ the af​ternoon of Friday, October 19, will be held 
at ​ROSENDALE INTERMEDIATE.  ROSENDALE INTERMEDIATE.  ​​ The fun-filled program will be presented by the K-5 students under 
the direction of Mrs. VandeBerg, Vocal Music teacher.  Social hour begins at 12:45 in the new gym at 
Rosendale Intermediate.  If you signed up to bring a dessert, you can drop it off at Rosendale Primary 
or Rosendale Intermediate.   
 
Watch your child's backpack this Friday for information and consent forms for the injectable flu 
vaccine. ​The flu vaccine is scheduled for Thursday, November 1, at Rosendale Primary School.  ​No 
child will be given a vaccine without the signed consent form.   Flu mist is not available 
 
Some more dates to mark on your calendar:  Grades 3-5 Concert @ Rosendale Intermediate 7:00 p.m. 
on Monday, January 28, 2019 
Grades K-2 Concert @ Rosendale Intermediate 7:00 p.m. on Monday, April 8, 2019 
 
Community Information 
Saturday kids bowling will begin at ​GENERATIONS LANESGENERATIONS LANES​​ ​in Eldorado, October 13.  
Busy Bees' 4H Club is looking for new members.   
Drug-Free Communities of Fond du Lac County is hosting a Hidden in Plain Sight event on October 18.  


